
From: registrar
To: Shelly-Anne Connell
Cc: Jessy Serrao
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2019-0261
Date: Tuesday, March 24, 2020 4:13:02 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, March 11, 2020 11:10 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2020-03-11

-- Case Number --
EB-2019-0261

-- Name --
John Perinbam

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Hi OEB,

I strongly oppose this application. Hydro Ottawa has not demonstrated any good reason for raising electricity rates
which are already extremely expensive.

Please do the right thing and reject this predatory effort by Hydro Ottawa.

Thanks,

-- Attachment --
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